Your health and our staff’s health are our top priorities.

Everyone is being asked to practice social distancing during the COVID-19 outbreak.
WSU Extension Grays Harbor County has suspended in-person services and
meetings at our office effective today. This closure will last until further notice.
We are still in operation but doing our part to limit the
community transmission of this disease.

If you would like to contact us, please call (360)482-2934 or email
Tracie Hanson, Program Coordinator, at: tracie.hanson@wsu.edu
Dan Teuteberg, 4-H Regional Specialist, at: dan.teuteberg@wsu.edu

We will keep you updated as the situation is reassessed.
Resources are available online at graysharbor.wsu.edu
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EXTENSION GROWS HERE






